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MEMO 
 

TO:    Planning Board 
 
FROM: David D. Pichette, Conservation Administrator 
 
DATE: May 9, 2022 
 
RE:    Bay Pointe, Phase IV 
 
 
 
The proposed “Phase IV” project of the Bay Pointe development does not fall within jurisdictional 
areas subject to protection under the MA Wetlands Protection Act or the Wareham Wetland 
Protective By-law.  Therefore, no permits from the Conservation Commission are required for this 
project.   Please let me know if there are any further questions regarding this matter.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc:  Conservation Commission  

Town of Wareham  
Conservation Commission  

 
54 Marion Road 

 Wareham, MA 02571-1428 


